Hello Everyone!

My name is Henry Tran, and I’m an incoming MS3 at the University of Alberta. I’m incredibly excited to be seeking re-election as Western Regional Director—a role I’ve been honored to serve in over the past year.

During my term, I’ve had the privilege of leading orientation tours and regional roundtables focused on key advocacy issues, including clerkship stipend increases and pushing for more flexible absence policies. One of my proudest accomplishments was launching the Western Medical Students Summit—a promise I made during my last campaign and delivered on—as well as laying the groundwork for the Medical Students Association of the West (MSAW), aimed at fostering greater unity and collaboration across our region.

Outside of CFMS, I am also actively involved on several regional and national committees, such as the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada Fellowship Affairs Committee, Specialty Café, UofA Alumni Advisory Council, and UofA Animal Care and Use Program. I’ve also previously served as the News Editor (2016-2019) for my school’s independent student newspaper with a student body of 30,000+, where I reported on governance matters and newsworthy activities of undergraduate and graduate student societies and helped raised over $100,000 for several leadership, educational, and philanthropic galas/conferences.  

Outside of school, I love to cook, travel, exercise, play video games, and play with my dog. I believe that I have a strong track record of obtaining productive results and strong leadership and advocacy experience.

Thank you for your consideration 

